
 
Notice of Construction 
Hydro One is working in the Town of Mono to ensure a safe and 
continued supply of power  

 

Starting this month, Hydro One crews will be replacing optical ground wire (OPGW) in the Town of Mono 

as the company replaces aging components of its transmission line between Orangeville and Barrie. 

OPGW is an important component on transmission lines that helps to energize life in Ontario by protecting 

equipment from lightning strikes and improving communication capabilities across the electricity system.  

To complete this work, crews will be climbing structures to perform work, and will utilize ariel devices 

(bucket trucks) in conjunction with traffic control plans to install overhead protection equipment to safely 

cross roads. Crews will control vehicle and pedestrian traffic to ensure traffic flow is managed, however you 

may experience short delays when driving on the following municipal roads: 

 

1st Line EHS 

4th Line  

Mono Centre Rd 

5th Line  

7th Line 

10 Sideroad 

25 Sideroad 

Blind Line 

Hurontario Street 

Mono Adjala Townline 

Mono Amaranth Townline 

Mono Centre Road 

 

 

We understand that construction can be disruptive, and thank you for your patience as we work to 

complete this important project.  

 
We’re here to listen  
 
If you have any questions about our work, we encourage you to contact us at the information below.  
 
Thank you,  
Hydro One Community Relations  
 

Hydro One Community Relations                     1.877.345.6799 or Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 


